
Training Report of Foreign Entry
Japan Autumn International
The 40th Japan Cup (G1)

November 25, 2020 (Wednesday)
The following horse entered in the 40th Japan Cup was transported from the Horse Racing School quarantine
facilities in Shiroi to the international stables at Tokyo Racecourse today.

<At Tokyo Racecourse>

 

Way To Paris (GB, H7, Gray)
Departed quarantine stables at 11:00


Arrived at Tokyo Racecourse at 13:16

“The transportation from the quarantine stables went very smoothly and he was very calm—better than the flight
over here. It is his first overseas campaign, but he has adjusted to the climate so far and all he needs to do is get
used to the new atmosphere here at the racecourse. He galloped on Tuesday at the quarantine center, according
to the instructions from our trainer, so he will only do a light canter on the dirt course tomorrow.”

(comments taken from assistant trainer Zoe Pfeil upon arrival at Tokyo Racecourse)


